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February 1, 2000 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
BLANCA S. BAYO 
2540 SHUMARD OAK BLVD. 
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 991312-TC - TELE COM CORP 

Dear Blanca: 

As I spoke to Paula Isler the whole think about the nonpayment of the regulatory 
assessment fee was a misunderstanding due the change of certificates last year. I would 
like to amend my January 18, 2000 settlement by letting the public service commission 
that I have taken steps to this nonpayment of the regulatory fee will not occur in the future 
again. As I am aware the regulatory assessment fee are due by 31st of January of every 
year. Thank you for the attention in this matter 

Sincerely, 
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